
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 20, 2024 

      
Regional District of Nanaimo Park Closures 

 
The below Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) parks are closed due to the recent storm. Parks staff are 
currently assessing other Regional and Community Parks and Trails, and more park and/or trail closures 
may occur. This alert will be updated with any new closures later today as needed. 
 
• Moorecroft Regional Park 
• Englishman River Regional Park 
• Benson Creek Falls Regional Park 
• Mt. Benson Regional Park 
 
For your safety, please do not enter the parks until they have been reopened. For general information 
on RDN parks, visit rdn.bc.ca/parks-services.  
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/parks-services
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